
Ottawa, 12th September, 1910

Sir:—

I enclose herewith for your information copy of

an item, which appeared in the "Horth West vlumbian" of

September 2nd, headed "Suggest building for use of Indiens".

The Departuent desires that you will invosticate

with regard to the statements made and report fully thereon,

making a reccmendation if you consider the same called for.
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Your obedient servant,

ne se

e

Secretary.

V.B.Ditohburn Esq..

Inspector of Indian Ageneies,

Victorie, B.C.

vers. ( StG 10, volume 7788, Bile 27153-30 P.t.1)
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